
Tuesday March 14, 2023 

I am writing to urge the committee to vote Do Not Pass on SB2360.  The bill as written is broad in scope 

and infringes on First Amendment rights in ways I feel the sponsor may not have considered. Libraries 

and schools already apply content filters in accordance with the Children’s Internet Protection Act.  

Renee Newton  


